
 
July 1, 2024 
 
Chairman Daniel C. Goldner 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301  via e-mail to: ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 
 
 Re: Docket No. DE 24-077 
  Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
  Petition for Approval of Revenue Decoupling Adjustment Factor and Proposed Tariff 

Changes 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Please treat this letter as the response of the Office of the Consumer Advocate to Unitil Energy Systems, 
Inc. Motion for Waiver of Revenue Decoupling Adjustment Cap (“Motion”) filed on June 20, 2024. 
 
Succinctly, the OCA supported the DE 21-030 Settlement Agreement, as approved by Commission 
Order No. 26,623, and therefore supports the New Hampshire Department of Energy’s Objection to 
Unitil’s Motion in the above-captioned docket. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
______________________________ 
Michael J. Crouse 
Staff Attorney 
 
cc: Service List  

 
 
 
 
CONSUMER ADVOCATE 
Donald M. Kreis 
 
ASS’T CONSUMER ADVOCATE 
Matthew J. Fossum 
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